SOJTHWESTERN NEWS

Media Contact: Scott Maier 214-648-3404 scott.maier@utsouthwestern.edu

UT Southwestern faculty receive honors

DALLAS – March 18, 2005 – Two emergency medicine faculty from UT Southwestern Medical Center recently were recognized for outstanding achievement in their fields.

Two members of the emergency medicine faculty at UT Southwestern Medical Center received awards recently at the National Association of EMS Physicians (NAEMSP) annual meeting in Florida.

Dr. Raymond L. Fowler, associate professor of surgery, received the Keith Neely Outstanding Contribution to EMS Award for his lifelong achievements to the founding and growth of the group. He was a co-founder of the association and its second president. Dr. Fowler, deputy EMS medical director for the EMS System of Dallas, has been on the UT Southwestern faculty since 2001.

Dr. Robert E. Suter, clinical associate professor of surgery, received the Continuing Education Coordinating Board for Emergency Medical Services Award for outstanding national contributions to the education of EMS providers. Dr. Suter, a former paramedic, is the national president of the American College of Emergency Physicians. He has been with UT Southwestern since 2002.

###